
We are here to assist you to ensure this is a successful year for everyone. If you 
have any questions related to the Appeal, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Office of Stewardship and Development. 

THANK YOU so much for your support. We honestly cannot do this without you 
and are sincerely grateful for all your assistance throughout the Appeal. 

Deacon Marc Wood

Planned Giving and Legacy Officer
Direct: 719-866-6527
mwood@diocs.org

Kathy Rowlands 

Administrative Assistant and Event Coordinator 
Direct: 719-866-6525 
krowlands@diocs.org 

Jamie Crane 

Director of Stewardship and 
Development 

        Direct :719-866-6518 
jcrane@diocs.org 

Let His Light Shine In YOU! Mathew 5:16 


